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EVENTS REMINDERS 

FOR YOUR INFO 

Grantsville City’s Annual Light   

Parade will not be held this year, 

due to the increased number of 

COVID-19 cases in our area.  We 

regret having to cancel our fun 

traditions and look forward to  

hosting them again. 

 

A reminder as our COVID-19 cases 

in Tooele County have increased, 

please take the necessary         

precautions for you and your  

family to stay healthy and safe.  

Increased handwashing, practicing 

social distancing, wearing masks 

and staying home when sick, all 

help in reducing the spread.  Let’s 

help protect each other during the 

holidays.             

 

Our tree program was very       

successful this year.  Please       

remember to water your new 

trees.  They will need water to get 

rooted.  We plan to continue the 

program again in the spring.  The 

City is happy to see over 300 new 

trees planted. 

It’s time once again for the City 

to clean a section of the sewer 

system.  This will begin in       

November.  This year the area to 

be cleaned will be homes on the 

west side of Center Street.  This 

will also include all homes on 

both sides of Center Street.  A 

door hanger will be put on your 

door a few days prior to the 

sewer cleaning near your home.   

 

Did you know that residents can    

request a building permit 

online?  You can find it at 

grantsvilleut.portal.iworq.net.   

This will give you access to a 

form you can fill out for any type 

of building permit.  Payments 

can be made by calling City Hall. 

Remember to get your ballot in by 

November 3rd at 8:00 p.m.  You 

can drop it in the ballot box in the 

City Hall parking lot.  Ballots that 

are mailed, should be postmarked 

by November 2nd or earlier. 

Ace Disposal is adding a day of 

garbage pick up in Grantsville 

beginning Nov. 13th.  Residents, 

who formerly had Tuesday pick 

up, AND live south of Durfee St. 

AND east of Willow St., will now 

have Friday as their pick up day.  

This will also include residents 

between Willow St. and          

Matthews Lane.  This also takes 

in Carriage Crossing, Anderson 

Ranch and Anderson Farms   

subdivisions.  Residents that live 

on actual Willow Street will keep 

the Tuesday pick up day.  Ace will 

leave a flyer on each resident’s 

garbage can that will have the 

day change to Friday.  There will 

be contact information on the 

flyer for any questions. 

 *Reminder there is no more bulk 

pick up.  Residents should not 

put trash/garbage in front of 

their homes or on the street.  

Grantsville City has a nuisance  

ordinance and violators may     

receive a fine.  Let’s keep the city 

beautiful. 

SPECIAL THANKS 

Grantsville City would like to give  

a special thanks to our Veterans.  

On Nov. 11th, we recognize them 

and all they have done for our 

freedoms.  We appreciate all of 

their sacrifices and would like to 

give a sincere thanks to our       

heroes, past and present. 


